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[bookmark: OLE_LINK7][bookmark: OLE_LINK21]Item 1| Approval of the previous minutes.
A Dr. Ken Belcher motion seconded by Dr. Webster was approve unanimously.

Item 2 | Announcement this semester. 
[bookmark: OLE_LINK3][bookmark: OLE_LINK4]Dr. George Kodsey told us to please do your simple syllabi asap. Dr. Kodsey also reminded all of us to do the Attendance verification. Dr. Kodsey then discussed the issue of Canvas grading system with a dash instead of a 0 does affect the student’s grade and gives them inflated grades so be sure to give a 0 if the student does not hand anything in. Dr. Kodsey then reminded us all to do the Emergency Response canvas shell and also your canvas classes will be published Monday morning if you do not publish them earlier. 

Item 3| Director of Cybersecurity.
[bookmark: OLE_LINK24]Dr. Kodsey, then introduced the new Director of the Rist Cyber Institute - Michelle Pelletier and she discussed the new exciting events that will take place this semester under her direction such as a Hack-A-Thon, information will be forth coming.

[bookmark: OLE_LINK187][bookmark: OLE_LINK188]
Item 4| Adjunct Instructors 
Dr. Kodsey discussed some of the problems that happened with adjunct instructors this past summer and an interesting discussion ensued with some ideas and potential issues.

Item 5| Outcome Assessment
[bookmark: OLE_LINK189][bookmark: OLE_LINK190]Dr. Rushell Hopkins announced that there will be a new Learning Outcomes Coordinator - Michell Pelletier, who will perform all the Learning Outcomes for this year. Dr. Hopkins then told us she is closing out all the current numbers so she will be in touch to finalize her report. The faculty thanked Dr. Hopkins for all her hard work over the past few years as the Learning Outcomes Coordinator.
